
I have honestly prayed for understanding as to why or how a team of publicly appointed people would 
spend time and money trying to dishonor this state's and this country's citizens by creating new laws that 
are unconstitutional. 
 
There is absolutely no reason to punish law abiding citizens for the presumed/potential illegal acts by 
banning material objects.   Criminals and evil exist and will continue to despite your poor efforts to 
address the real problem.    
 
The only reason at all for SB 978 is for political favor, a greater agenda, and the goal to create 
unbelievable unrest in our communities.  Many of you have been asked, on camera, multiple times in your 
careers if your long term goal is to ban the ownership of firearms, and you have said NO.   Yet here you 
are lying to yourself and everyone, again. 
 
 
Stop SB 978 and get back to real work that needs to be done.   This is a waste of time and money that 
will be overturned at the supreme court level.  You know that.    
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